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Wheat Belt Public Power District 

Board of Directors 
 

POLICY 

Wheat Belt Public Power District, in an effort to increase the efficiency of its electric system, offers 

a rebate to customers on the “I-“rate schedules for the installation of motor capacitors on irrigation 

well motors. 

 

The program began on August 20, 2010, and is available to all customers who purchase and install 

motor capacitors after this date. 

 

Inspection to verify the proper sizing and installation will be performed by Wheat Belt Staff prior to 

issuing the rebate. 

 

On all existing services the following rebates applies: 

 

$13 per KVAR for capacitors installed after March 31, 2013. 

 

On any new electrical service installed after August 20, 2010, the following rebate will apply: 

 

$18 per KVAR for capacitors installed within 730 days of the service energize date. 

$15 per KVAR for capacitors installed between 731 and 1095 days after the service energize date. 

$13 per KVAR for capacitors installed after 1095 days from the service energize date. 

 

Only one rebate will be allowed per metered service for the life of the service. 

A receipt with proof of capacitor size and installation date must be submitted prior to inspection. 

Rebates will be issued within 30 days of Wheat Belt inspection; however, capacitors must remain 

installed and in working order on the service for a minimum of ten years to retain the rebate. 

Capacitors must be UL listed, meet and be installed according to current approved engineering and 

code standards and must contain no PCB’s. 

 

The District will not install, size, or have available for purchase any capacitors for this program. 

Installed capacitors must correct the Power Factor to 95% or better. 
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